

September 20, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO:

District Board of Trustees

FROM:

Barbara R. Sloan, President SRS

SUBJECT:

Presidential Search Updates and Next Steps

Item Description:

Search Committee Chair Karen Moore will report on recent committee meetings and on next steps.

Overview:

The Search Committee meeting is Monday, September 20. Candidates will be selected who will be invited to campus to interview with the Board of Trustees and to meet with various campus constituencies.

Salient Facts:

The Committee members received copies of the video responses from the ten semifinalists last week; the committee is on schedule to complete its work as charged. Chair Moore will present the committee's recommendations to the Board.

Past Actions:

The Search Committee recommended 10 semi-finalists in August. These individuals have all submitted videos as requested.

Future Actions:

The Board will determine dates appropriate for interviews; candidates will be invited to campus.

Funding/Financial Matters:

To date, activities are within budget.

Staff Resource:

Barbara R. Sloan

Recommended Action:

Chair Moore will provide information and request input as needed.